DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Very Reverend Donald Kirk Dean of the

Cathedral in the Parish of GRAFTON and the Churchwardens of Christ Church
) Cathedral praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a

Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to Christ Church Cathedral at

GRAFTON.

That a plaque is installed on the stone edging to the memorial garden cross

stating “This memorial garden was created in memory of Iris Sanders whose

bequest was used in its construction. May she and all who are interred in

these grounds rest in peace.”

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the
Cathedral Church of Christ the King at Grafton.

NOW THEREFORE, I, SARAH ANNE by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this
TWENTY FIFTH day of NOVEMBER in
the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND
AND FIFTEEN.

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by m

Christopher Nelson
Diocesan Registrar.




